
 
 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL ALERT 
 

ALERT NUMBER: 05/2013 ISSUE DATE:  19 August 2013 
 

INCIDENT / ALERT DETAILS:  
 
 
During recent inspections a number of installations had been found to be using 
temporary equipment such as diesel generators and chemical pumps. These pieces of 
equipment were inspected and in all cases management of change and/or risk 
assessment documentation had been completed and available for review. 
 
However, in all cases it was established that the storage and supply of the diesel and/or 
chemicals for the equipment and the associated potential for environmental incident had 
not been considered within the management of change/risk assessment documentation. 
 
 

INITIAL/ALERT FINDINGS:  
 
Operators are advised that when compiling management of change and/or risk 
assessments for temporary equipment to ensure the whole system/process is 
considered, including the storage and supply routes for the equipment, so as to 
eliminate the potential of a diesel or chemical release occurring. 
 
 
 
 
  

Further Information  
 
Any queries relating to this alert should be addressed to: 
 
Offshore Environmental Inspectorate 
Offshore Environment and Decommissioning 
Atholl House 
86-88 Guild Street 
ABERDEEN 
AB11 6AR 
 
Or: 
 
Offshore.inspectorate@decc.gsi.gov.uk 
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